
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends of Granta School (Fogs) has been a bit quiet of late, so this is our first 
newsletter in a while! 

 
During all the lockdowns & restrictions it has been tricky to organise fundraisers and 
gatherings but with Summer on the way & some of life back to normal we hope all 
that can change! 

 
Check out our diary dates below for forthcoming events. 

 

As always Fogs is keen to welcome new members who are keen to help with events or wish to manage their 
own fundraising. Every penny raised goes back to the children at Granta and over the years Fogs has been 
able to provide many things from new play equipment & toys, class trips, funding towards Creativity Week, 
Christmas gifts, car seats for our buses, school discos, pantomimes & much more! 
Without the Friends of Granta Charity most of this would not be possible. 

 
If you are interested in joining, please let us know. You can either pass your name and contact details to the 
school office or email me on joineryreynolds@outlook.com 

 

We look forward to hearing from you 😊😊 
 

Amanda Reynolds 
Chair 

 
 

D I A R Y D A T E 

 
 

TUES 07TH JUNE 4.30PM 
Everyone is welcome to join 
our AGM. We will be holding it 
via Teams again this year. We 
are hoping to see some new 
faces and new members 😊😊 

The link to meeting will be 
available on the school 
website. 

D I A R Y D A T E 

 
 

 
 

 
Stalls, Refreshments, BBQ, 
Cakes & Games what more 
could you want from an 
afternoon out! 

If you have any ‘white 
elephant’ items, bottles or 
chocolate you could donate to 
this event please deliver to 
school by Friday 1st July 😊😊 

D I A R Y D A T E 

 
Can you fill this space? 

If you have an idea for a 
fundraiser you would like to 
organise on behalf of the 
children of Granta (& a Charity 
of your choosing maybe) then 
let us know. 

mailto:joineryreynolds@outlook.com


 


